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Our June TASC Meeting 
Our featured presenter for this 
month will be Natasha Lee Soy 
representing the Aruba Tourist 
board.  She will be giving us 
updates on all properties and 
we look forward to her presenta-
tion.  They will also be hosting a 
cocktail hour prior to the meet-
ing from 6-7pm. Don’t miss it! 
 
Murder Mystery Dinner  
TASC will be holding a special 
event for it’s members at our 
July 12th meeting. The Murder 
Mystery Company presents “A 
Dance with Death”, a 1950’s 
Sock Hop gone sour.  Help to 
solve the murder and win 
prizes. Join the fun and dress in 
your favorite 50’s fashions!  Full 
details will be provided at our 
June meeting. 
 
Suppliers! Save the Date! 
This year’s TASC Trade Show 
will be held on October 26th at 
the Clarion Hotel at MacArthur 
Airport.  Please contact our 
Trade show chairperson; Jeane-
ane De Cicco via email at 
Jeaneane.decicco@gmail.com  
for information or to reserve 
your table. 
 
UPCOMING MEETINGS 
JULY 12-Murder Mystery  
Dinner 
AUGUST– No Meeting 

RSVP’S for the general meeting 
shall be made to Honey Press-
grove’s office 631-363-9522 or 
email to empress965@aol.com  
They must be received no later 
than the MONDAY before the 
meeting.  If you are unable to  
attend the meeting after you 
have already responded, 
PLEASE call to cancel.  
 
Attention All Committee  
Chairpersons 
Any outstanding bills for your 
committees MUST be submitted 
no later than June 14th to  
Treasurer Ginny DeFeo. 
 

WWW.LI-TASC.COM 
This is our website. Visit us !!! 
Also visit our TASC facebook 
page and “like us”.  Only TASC 
members will be able to post on 
the facebook page. 
 

MEMBERS CORNER 
TASC sends condolences to 
past President Ginny DeFeo on 
the passing of her mother; 
Helen Moeser.  Cards may be 
sent to: 20 Barnsley Cresent, 
Mount Sinai, NY 11766 
 
TASC sends condolences to 
past President Susan Bonesso 
on the passing of her mother, 
Lora Bonesso-Nasti. Cards 
may be sent to: 11 Glen Hollow 
Drive, Unit D15, Holtsville, NY 
11742 
 
TASC sends get well wishes 
to Marta Perez-Salonius on her 
recent hospitalizations.  Cards 
may sent to her at Rogers 
Travel, 140 Medford Avenue, 
Patchogue, NY 11772 
 
TASC send congratulations 
to LuAnn Shnayer who was  
recently married.  Wishing you 
both much happiness always. 
 
TASC ANNUAL DUES 
Your annual TASC member-
ship renewals are due this 
month. They are still only $40 
per year. A Membership form is 
attached for your convenience.  
EVERYONE must fill out a new 
form for this year.   
No exceptions. 
 
 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
     I hope everyone had a good Memorial week-
end. The weather last month was so unpredict-
able. Thank goodness summer is right around 
the corner. The lawns are a beautiful green color 
and the flowers are blooming.  
     Thank you to everyone who attended last 
month’s meeting. Tim O’Neill did a fabulous job 
of updating the members on what’s happening 
with E-Z Italy.   After his presentation he played 
“Who Wants to be a Millionaire” with questions 
pertaining to his presentation. It was enjoyed by 
all!! Thank you to Tim for the prizes awarded to 
the winners!! 
   This month’s supplier will be Natasha Lee Soy 
from the Aruba Tourist Board. She will present all 
the new happenings in Aruba.  Natasha will be 
hosting a cocktail hour prior to the presentation.   

Hope to see you all there!!  
     We will be having a very special evening for 
our July meeting: a Murder Mystery Dinner. It will 
be a fun night; you won’t want to miss this excit-
ing evening. We will have a flyer at the June 
meeting with all the details. There will not be a 
meeting in August this year. 
   Flag Day is celebrated on June 14th. It com-
memorates the adoption of the flag of the United 
States, which happened on June 14, 1777. 
    I would like to wish all the Fathers Happy  
Father’s day!!.   
See you on June 14th! 

Fran Raupp 

 


